


From: EPSDFOI
To: CMTEDD FOI
Cc: EPSDFOI
Subject: FW: FOI request - prohibition notice [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Date: Wednesday, 21 February 2018 11:08:09 AM

Hi CMTEDD
 
This FOI relates to access Canberra matters, do you accept a transfer?
 
Thank you
 
 
Heather Johnston
Information and Systems Support (Freedom of Information)
Phone 02 6207 1941 
Information Management | Environment, Planning and Sustainable Development | ACT Government
Dame Pattie Menzies House, Challis Street, Dickson | GPO Box 158 Canberra ACT 2601 | www.environment.act.gov.au
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 20 February 2018 8:34 PM
To: EPSDFOI <EPSDFOI@act.gov.au>
Cc: 
Subject: FOI request
 
 
 
This is an FOI Request
 
It concerns a prohibition order issued by Access Canberra in relation to a planning and
development matter.
 
The matter was the development application on behalf of  to run a home
business at . The relevant DA number is 201630340
 
The application was strongly opposed by 
 
On 12 January 2017, a decision was made by George Cilliers of the Environment and
Planning Directorate to refuse the DA.
 
The business had been in operation for several months at that stage and it continued as
usual after the DA was refused.
 
We were subsequently advised by Mark Kalleske of Access Canberra that a prohibition
notice was issued in relation to the business at No 4. He advised that it was served on 23
May 2017 with a requirement to comply by 2 June.
 
We request a copy of that prohibition notice.
 
Our reasons are these. As neighbours we have been closely involved in this matter, making
submissions at every opportunity. We continue to be involved and plan to make further




















